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 Sports Festival— Year 5 

 

We are delighted to let you know that our application for the Tesco Stronger Starts 
has been successful. 

From the first week in July until the end of September, you as a 
customer can vote to support our project above by shopping at 
Tesco and using your tokens to vote for us.  

We are hoping to commence this from November 2024.  

Morning toast for all children project - Tesco 

Year 5 were invited to Headlands annual Sports festival, this week. This is a 
fantastic event which sees the children take part in a variety of sporting activities. 
There was skateboarding, archery, cheerleading, football, tennis, rounders, rugby, 
boxing and many more.  
It was a busy day for all the pupils and we managed to avoid the rain.  
This is also a great opportunity for the children to meet some of the Headland’s 
staff (thinking about secondary transition) and pupils, who supported them 
throughout the day.  



  Burton Agnes - Year 5 

 

 

Please ensure you pay for your child's lunch each week. This can be paid by 
sending your money into class in a named envelope or paying at reception. 
 
All outstanding lunch balances must be paid before Wednesday 17th July. 
 
If you think you maybe entitled to free school meals please complete this 
link www.eastriding.gov.uk/fsm 

Dinner Monies 

On Thursday 13th June, Year 5 enjoyed a fabulous day at Burton Agnes Hall and 
Gardens. We were able to explore the house and learn about its history from our 
tour guide, Jenny. She told the children all about what life would have been like 
for a child living or working in the house during the Tudor times and up to the 
Victorian period. We explored the many rooms and learnt about the history of the 
family too. Of course, we couldn't visit Burton Agnes without exploring the 
gardens and grounds. The children loved getting lost in the maze, exploring the 
plants and animals they could find in the walled gardens, searching for the 
sculptures in the woodland walk and, of course, the adventure playground. 
Although we think Miss Collins enjoyed the zip line the most! Well done to 
everyone in Year 5. Their behaviour was impeccable and it was a fantastic day.  



  
Picture News 

This weeks useful vocabulary 

 

Campaign – To work in an active and organised way to achieve a goal, often a 
social or political one such as becoming an MP. Many will then campaign to be re
-elected. 
Conservative – The current governing party. The conservative party is one of the 
two main political parties in the UK, the other being Labour. The current prime 
minister and Conservative party leader, Rishi Sunak, speaking about his 
campaign.  
Dissolved – All seats within Parliament are vacated, making way for potential 
new members after the general election. Parliament was dissolved on Thursday 
30th May. 
Member of Parliament (MP) – One person chosen to represent the interests of 
people from a certain location in the House of Commons. Newly elected MPs 
(members of Parliament) will meet for the first time. 
Party – An organisation of people who share the same ideas and beliefs about 
the way a country should be governed. It could mean a new government party 
and new leader for the UK this summer. 
Press conference – A meeting held by a famous or important person in which 
they make a public statement and/or take questions from reporters. He made the 
announcement in a press conference outside 10 Downing Street. 



 

 

Wednesday 3rd July -   Year 3/4 Sports day—1.30pm 

 

Monday 8th July -     Year 5/6 Sports day—1.30pm 

 

Tuesday 9th July -     Year 5 - Bridlington Big Sing 

 

Monday 15th July -     Year 4 Beach chalet 

 

Tuesday 16th July -    Year 5 to Beach 

        Year 6 Summer Production - 7pm  

        Choir + Orchestra 

 

Wednesday 17th July -    Year 6 Beach chalet  

 

Wednesday 17th July -    Open evening - 4—5:30pm 

 

Thursday 18th July -    Year 3 Beach chalet 

        Year 6 Leavers Disco - 6pm—7.30pm 

 

Friday 19th July -     Year 6 Leavers assembly - 2pm - all 
        parents of Year 6 pupils welcome to 
        join 

        Break up for the Summer Holidays 

 

Tuesday 3rd September -   Return to School 

Diary Dates 


